
























































































Australia Day Event Working Group 
Meeting Notes – Monday 5 February 2018 
Committee Room – ToB (48 Old Perth Road) 
 
Meeting Commenced at 6:03 PM Closed at 7:35 PM 
 
Attendees: 
  

 Gabriella Filippi 
 Cr Renee McClennan 
 Warren Wright 
 Ricky Arnold 
 Kylie Turner 
 Anthea Marshall 
 Graeme Haggart 
 Salvatore Siciliano 
 Jane Mitchell 
 Caroline Easton 
 Antonia Bordoni 

 
Whilst the final consensus in the working group is encapsulated in the following 
recommendations to Council, it should be noted that this consensus was not unanimous with 
some community members of the working group expressing different views and disagreeing 
with some of these points that have been included in these meeting notes.  
 
Recommendations to Council 
 

1. The working group recommends that at this stage the date of the event remains the 
same in the interests of maintaining inclusivity and listening to the Towns community. It 
was also acknowledged that society was in transition and that it was inevitable that in 5 
to 10 years’ time that Australia Days date will move to another date.  
 

2. The Working Group recommends that a detailed review of the event be carried out prior 
to finalising the 2018 Council budget decision. There was agreement that the event 
posed a number of increasing risks, (in particular the significant risks of conducting a 
firework display in January in a residential setting) and resource issues.  

 
3. A detailed analysis be done on the real cost of the current event to include the cost of 

event on the night but also the staff time and the time of all associated services needed 
to conduct the event safely. 
 

4. The objectives of the event be clarified to suit the current social environment to include: 
 

 Commemoration 
 Reflection 



 Inclusivity 
 Diversity 
 Community ownership 
 Family 
 Sense of place 
 Showcase town and the community 
 Benefits to the Town – Not just economic benefits 

 
The review of the event needs to consider if the event is to be a local or regional focused (,that 
is the invitation of participants from other Shires). 
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